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From: GeaWon, Lee (EMC Dep't) 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2005 6:05 PM
To: Helen Zhao
Subject: RE: OPTICIS CO., LTD., FCC ID: PPNCJH041102WS, Assessment NO.:
AN05T4519, Notice#1

Dear Ms. Helen,

Regarding your questions, I would like to reply as follows;

A1: I attached the revised confidential letter.

A2: We tested M1-2R2H-TR not M1-2S2H-TR and apply to you M1-2R2H-TR only. 
      I attached the revised FCC ID Label.

Best regards

GeaWon, Lee/ Director (EMC 2 Dept.)
-------------------------------------------------------

-----Original Message-----
From: Compliance Certification Services [mailto:hzhao@ccsemc.com]
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2005 12:27 PM
Subject: OPTICIS CO., LTD., FCC ID: PPNCJH041102WS, Assessment NO.:
AN05T4519, Notice#1

Question #1: The FCC ID listed on the confidentiality letter does not agree
with the FCC ID on the application form. Please revise.

Question #2: The FCC ID label listed model name as M1-2X2H-TR, which means
either M1-2R2H-TR or M1-2S2H-TR. But the test report shows only M1-2R2H-TR
(with RJ45C connector) was tested, M1-2S2H-TR (with SN-9 type connector) was
never tested, not even checked, please explain.

Best Regards,
Helen Zhao

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue
on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested
information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may result in
application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note
that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to
the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.


